
 

 

 

 

January 2022 

 

COVID Update – Year 9 

PARENTS AND CARERS, 
 
Further to my communication this morning, it is with regret that I have taken the decision 
that all Year 9 students are to move to remote learning for the remainder of this week.  This 
is due to staffing levels.   
 
Full information on our Remote Learning procedures and policies can be found at 
speters.org.uk/home-learning. 
 
Mr J Arnold - Principal 
 


